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D70 is so proud to announce
that 3 staff members were

recently nominated as Educators
of the Year candidates for
the Lake County Regional

Office of Education!



For the 4  time, Highland earned the
highest recognition from the Association of

Illinois Middle-Grade Schools (AIMS),
affirming our continued excellence in

academics, developmental responsiveness,
and commitment to growth.

th



District 70 Administrators
visited all schools on May 5

to pass out candy apples and
raffle tickets on the first day

th

of Staff Appreciation Week!



Adler Park students teamed
up with the Adler Family

Association for a fundraising
night at Culver’s Restaurant

in Libertyville!



Kinder students at Adler loved
STEM week, testing their creativity

and critical thinking by designing
aluminum foil boats to carry as

many pennies as they could!



Trying to find Trak-a-Thon pics



Kinder students at Butterfield are
growing their minds and hearts

through purposeful play. By
engaging in creative activities, they

learn to collaborate, problem-solve,
and imagine new possibilities. 



Creativity took center stage at
Copeland’s Art Fest! Students

enjoyed an engaging assembly before
bringing new artistic concepts into

the classroom, where imagination and
expression flourished.



A group of Highland students
recently visited Rockland to
help 5  graders prepare for

the upcoming move to

th

middle school!



Waiting on Bike to School day
pics



Second graders at Rockland
engaged in the Kagan

Structure “Quiz, Quiz, Trade”
as part of their CKLA unit on

the human body!



Rockland first graders were
celebrated in a special

school tradition of becoming
part of a Circle of Readers!


